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Morning!
 
I cannot pay them directly.  Your plan sounds good.
 
Me
 

From: Alene Haehl Coggin [  
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 2:08 PM
To: Allen, Robert Scott
Subject: RE: $$$$
 
Ok great.  Do you have the ability to pay Gensler directly?   Let’s go ahead and get a more detailed
 proposal from them for the next steps so we know exactly what we’re getting, considering that they
 can’t exactly re-do the HISD website, etc. 
 
I think the tech position is a big priority for us – I don’t expect that to go away.  Still… since we know
 that cuts are coming for you, maybe we can talk about you spending more this year so that I can
 save for next year when your budget is tight again?  I don’t know how that would work exactly, but
 we could talk about it.
 
 
 

From: Allen, Robert Scott [mailto:RALLEN4@houstonisd.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 2:02 PM
To: Alene Haehl Coggin
Subject: RE: $$$$
 
Sounds good.  If you want to visit about next steps next week let me know….in regard to rebranding.
 
Do you think you will still be able to fund the tech position for another year?  I think we are looking
 at major cuts for next year and I feel quite sure we will be losing teachers.  : (
 
Hoping they get their acts together in Austin in January, but not holding my breath.
 
Scott
 
 

From: Alene Haehl Coggin [  
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:57 PM
To: Allen, Robert Scott



Subject: RE: $$$$
 
Great!  I don’t think I’ll ever have the ability to put that much into a project like this, so if you want to
 go for it then let’s do it.  This year and next will be tight for HSPVA Friends because of the capital
 campaign encroaching on our annual donations.  Just keep that in mind as you spend your new
 money, since my unrestricted support for the art areas at the end of the year will be less than usual.
 
 
 

From: Allen, Robert Scott [mailto:RALLEN4@houstonisd.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:40 PM
To: Alene Haehl Coggin
Subject: $$$$
 
I do have $50,000-$60,000 to move forward with the next phase of branding if you are ok with that. 
 Just want to be clear what we are getting.  I will have to spend that amount by the first part of June.
 
Let me know if I am not making sense.
 
Thanks,
 
Scott
 

R. Scott Allen, Ed.D.
 

Principal
The High School for the Performing and Visual Arts
 

Houston ISD  |  4001 Stanford  |  Houston, TX 77006
Telephone: 713-942-1960  |  Fax: 713-942-1968
 http://www.hspva.org/ 
 
Hope lies in dreams, imagination, and in the courage of those who dare to make dreams into
 reality. 
--Jonas Salk
 




